
Willington Inland Wetland and Watercourse Commission  

March 28, 2022, 7:30 PM   

Meeting Minutes 

Please Note: This meeting was conducted online. 

Members Present  

David Schreiber  

Patrick Lord 

Mark Drobney  

Others Present 

Chris Roberts – Assistant Land Use Agent   

A. Call to Order/ Roll call   

D Schreiber called the meeting to order at 7:43 pm.  

B. Seating of alternates   

None 

C. Applications to be received 

 

1. TH-22-1 Timber Harvest at 0 Jared Sparks Road (32/005-0B) Owner:  Eugene R & Marie L Pal 

Revocable Trust Applicant: Donald DuBois   

C. Roberts explained that this was a tree harvest application to be received. He explained that it 

would be heard at the next meeting.  

M. Drobney pointed out that the address was 0 Jared sparks road.  

C. Roberts explained it did not have an address number and the map lock and lot was included. 

D. Approval of Minutes:  

1. October 25, 2021   

P. Lord Motioned to Approve the minutes, M. Drobney Seconded. All in Favor. Motion Passed.  

E. Public Hearing:   

F. New Business:   

G. Old Business:   

H. Correspondence:   

I. Staff report and Discussion   



1. Update on Loves Travel Stop   

C. Roberts explained that because there was trouble getting the commission together for a site walk 

Fuss and O’Neil sent over pictures of the SWAS system in lieu of a site walk 

D. Schreiber mentioned concerns from Kathy Demers pertaining to silt fencing surrounding the stockpile 

on site. C. Roberts said he would bring this up with Mike D’Amato and have it addressed.  

P. Lord asked if the commission had received the weekly storm water reports from Fuss and O’Neil. C. 

Roberts said that he would check with M. D’Amato. P. Lord asked C. Roberts to check the conditions on 

the plan and make sure these were being followed. C. Roberts said that he would check when he 

returned to the office and follow up with M. D’Amato. P. Lord asked how the clerk of the works was 

doing and if they were doing a good job. C. Roberts said that in his opinion and from discussions with 

the planning and zoning commission that the clerk of the works was preforming their job as expected. P. 

Lord asked how far along the construction of the SWAS was. C. Roberts noted that the photos were from 

January. D. Schreiber noted that he would still like to walk the site.  

J. Public Comment 

None   

Adjournment    

D. Schreiber adjourned the meeting at 8:02 pm.    

 


